
Central Coast Oztag Association 

2021/22 COVID-19 Management 
	

 
 
Central Coast Oztag are excited to be back on the field, providing the opportunity for 

physical activity. Central Coast Oztag will be following Australian Oztag and government 

guidelines in relation to COVID-19 Management. In order to continue the competition, 

we require all players and spectators to adhere to these.  

 

- Players and spectators above 16 can only attend if fully vaccinated until December 

15 (pending changes to NSW Health advice) 

- Any players who have flu like symptoms, have visit a designated case location and 

have been instructed to isolate are not to attend competition venues. Likewise 

players or household members that are awaiting COVID-19 test results are not to 

attend matches under any circumstance 

- Players are not to arrive prior to ten minutes before their match. All participants and 

spectators are to leave immediately after their match due to high volume and 

government restrictions 

- Players are to arrived dressed for the match, there will not be change room facilities 

available at the competition 

- Players are to bring their own drink bottle which is clearly labelled 

- Players are to head straight to their field 

- Junior Team delegates will be required to do their team sign on via the link via email 

or via the QR code available at the venue. Senior teams will sign in with the referee 

at the field 

- Players and spectators attending must sign in via the Services NSW QR code as well 

prior to the match 

- Social distancing to be maintained by parents and players when not on the field 

 

- Central Coast Oztag will provide hand sanitizer at each field 

- Central Coast Oztag will spray the ball with santiser at halftime  

- Central Coast Oztag will spray the tags with sanitiser between each game 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


